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Kapital im 21.Jahrhundert" hat Thomas Piketty eines der wichtigsten Bücher unserer
Zeit geschrieben. Jetzt legt er mit einem gewaltigen Werk nach: Kapital und
Ideologie ist eine so noch niemals geschriebene Globalgeschichte der sozialen
Ungleichheit und ihrer Ursachen, eine unnachsichtige Kritik der zeitgenössischen
Politik und zugleich der kühne Entwurf eines neuen und gerechteren ökonomischen
Systems. Nichts steht geschrieben: Der Kapitalismus ist kein Naturgesetz. Märkte,
Profite und Kapital sind von Menschen gemacht. Wie sie funktionieren, hängt von
unseren Entscheidungen ab. Das ist der zentrale Gedanke des neuen Buches von
Thomas Piketty. Der berühmte Ökonom erforscht darin die Entwicklungen des letzten
Jahrtausends, die zu Sklaverei, Leibeigenschaft, Kolonialismus, Kommunismus,
Sozialdemokratie und Hyperkapitalismus geführt und das Leben von Milliarden
Menschen geformt haben. Seine welthistorische Bestandsaufnahme führt uns weit über
Europa und den Westen hinaus bis nach Asien und Afrika und betrachtet die globalen
Ungleichheitsregime mit all ihren ganz unterschiedlichen Ursachen und Folgen. Doch
diese eindrucksvolle Analyse ist für Thomas Piketty kein Selbstzweck. Er führt uns
mit seinen weitreichenden Einsichten und Erkenntnissen hinein in die Krise der
Gegenwart. Wenn wir die ökonomischen und politischen Ursachen der Ungleichheit
verstanden haben, so Piketty, dann können wir die notwendigen Schritte für eine
gerechtere und zukunftsfähige Welt konkret benennen und angehen. Kapital und
Ideologie ist das geniale Werk eines der wichtigsten Denker unserer Zeit, eines
der Bücher, die unsere Zeit braucht. Es hilft uns nicht nur, die Welt von heute zu
verstehen, sondern sie zu verändern.
A Political History of the Editions of Marx and Engels’s “German ideology
Manuscripts” Terrell Carver 2014-12-17 Since the 1920s, scholars have promoted a
set of manuscripts, long abandoned by Marx and Engels, to canonical status in book
form as The German Ideology, and in particular its 'first chapter,' known as 'I.
Feuerbach.' Part one of this revolutionary study relates in detail the political
history through which these manuscripts were editorially fabricated into editions
and translations, so that they could represent an important exposition of Marx's
'theory of history.' Part two presents a wholly-original view of the so-called
'Feuerbach' manuscripts in a page-by-page English-language rendition of these
discontinuous fragments. By including the hitherto devalued corrections that each
author made in draft, the new text invites the reader into a unique laboratory for
their collaborative work. An 'Analytical Introduction' shows how Marx's and
Engels's thinking developed in duologue as they altered individual words and
phrases on these 'left-over' polemical pages.
Human and Minority Rights Protection by Multiple Diversity Governance Joseph Marko
2019-03-04 Human and Minority Rights Protection by Multiple Diversity Governance
provides a comprehensive overview and critical analysis of minority protection
through national constitutional law and international law in Europe. Using a
critical theoretical and methodological approach, this textbook: provides a
historical analysis of state formation and nation building in Europe with context
of religious wars and political revolutions, including the (re-)conceptualisation
of basic concepts and terms such as territoriality, sovereignty, state, nation and
citizenship; deconstructs all primordial theories of ethnicity and provides a
sociologically informed political theory for how to reconcile the functional
prerequisites for political unity, legal equality and social cohesion with the
preservation of cultural diversity; examines the liberal and nationalist
ideological framing of minority protection in liberal-democratic regimes,
including the case law of the European Court of Human Rights and the European
Court of Justice; analyses the ongoing trend of re-nationalisation in all parts of
Europe and the number of legal instruments and mechanisms from voting rights to
proportional representation in state bodies, forms of cultural and territorial
autonomy and federalism. This textbook will be essential reading for students,
scholars and practitioners interested in European politics, human and minority
rights, constitutional and international law, governance and nationalism.
The Renewal of Radicalism Matthew Kidd 1920-07-16 The renewal of radicalism maps
the trajectory of Labour politics from its origins in the mid-Victorian tradition
of working-class radicalism through to its emergence as a major electoral force in
the 1920s. Focusing on largely neglected areas in southern England, the book
offers a new narrative of continuity that challenges conventional understandings
of English political history. By applying the conceptual analysis of ideologies to
the world of local politics, the book identifies, for the first time, the
conceptual building blocks of radical and labourist ideologies. It also offers
fresh perspectives on the Labour party's contribution to the 'nationalisation' of
political culture, the survival of restrictive assumptions about gender, place,
work and race in the face of socio-economic change, and the process through which
identities and ideologies were forged at a local level.
Victorian Poets and the Politics of Culture Antony H. Harrison 1998 With the
publication of his ambitious new work Victorian Poets and the Politics of Culture,
Antony H. Harrison continues his exploration of poetry as a significant force in
the construction of English culture from 1837-1900. In chapters focusing on
Victorian medievalist discourse, Alfred Tennyson, Elizabeth Barrett Browning,
Matthew Arnold, and Christina Rossetti, Harrison examines a range of Victorian
poems in order to show the cultural work they accomplish. He illuminates, for
example, such culturally prominent Victorian mythologies as the exaltation of
motherhood, the Romanic appropriation of transcendent art, and the idealization of
the gypsy as a culturally alien, exotic Other. His investigation of the ways in
which the authors intervene in the discourses that articulate such mythologies and
thereby accrue cultural power--along with his analysis of what constitutes
"cultural power"--are original contributions to the field of Victorian studies.
"The power of Victorian poetry by midcentury was enhanced by the
institutionalization of particular channels through which it circulated," Harrison
writes. "poetry was 'consumed' in more varied forms than was other literature."
Victorian Poets and the Politics of Culture has implications for both cultural
studies and the study of literature outside the Victorian period.
Contemporary Political Ideologies Lyman Tower Sargent 1993
Ideology Michael Freeden 2003-06-26 Ideology is one of the most controversial
terms in the political vocabulary, exciting both revulsion and inspiration. This
book examines the reasons for those views, and explains why ideologies deserve
respect as a major form of political thinking. It investigates the centrality of
ideology both as a political phenomenon and as an organizing framework of
political thought and action. It explores the changing understandings of ideology
as a concept, and the arguments of the main ideologies. By employing the latest
insights from a range of disciplines, the reader is introduced to the vitality and
force of a crucial resource at the disposal of societies, through which sense and
purpose is assigned to the political world. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in
almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get
ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics
highly readable.
Nationalism Anthony D. Smith 2013-04-26 For the last two centuries, nationalism
has been a central feature of society and politics. Few ideologies can match its
power and resonance, and no other political movement and symbolic language has
such worldwide appeal and resilience. But nationalism is also a form of public
culture and political religion, which draws on much older cultural and symbolic
forms. Seeking to do justice to these different facets of nationalism, the second
edition of this popular and respected overview has been revised and updated with
contemporary developments and the latest scholarly work. It aims to provide a
concise and accessible introduction to the core concepts and varieties of

Post-Imperial Democracies Stephen E. Hanson 2010-07-05 This book examines the
causal impact of ideology through a comparative-historical analysis of three cases
of 'post-imperial democracy': the early Third Republic in France (1870–86); the
Weimar Republic in Germany (1918–34); and post-Soviet Russia (1992–2008). Hanson
argues that political ideologies are typically necessary for the mobilization of
enduring, independent national party organizations in uncertain democracies. By
presenting an explicit and desirable picture of the political future, successful
ideologues induce individuals to embrace a long-run strategy of cooperation with
other converts. When enough new converts cooperate in this way, it enables
sustained collective action to defend and extend party power. Successful party
ideologies thus have the character of self-fulfilling prophecies: by portraying
the future polity as one organized to serve the interests of those loyal to
specific ideological principles, they help to bring political organizations
centered on these principles into being.
The End of the Republican Era Theodore J. Lowi 1995 In "The End of the Republican
Era," Theodore J. Lowi predicts not only a collapse of the Republican coalition
but also the potential collapse of the United States' republican experiment at
large. Professing that the ideologies of dominant political coalitions contain the
seeds of their own destruction, Lowi suggests that the efforts of a new
conservative Right to enforce a national, religion-based morality has brought
about the demise of the Republican era. A new, in-depth afterword by Lowi brings
the text up to date with a discussion of political events since the book's
original publication. Noting the appearance of the new Conservative coalition,
whose ideology runs counter to that of the traditional Republican party, Lowi
affirms that the Republican era did in fact come to an end during the 1990s,
having morphed into a Conservative party.
The Logic of Political Belief Ian Adams 1989
The Historical Origins of Republican Economic Ideology John Christopher Becker
2022 This dissertation seeks to understand the historical origins of modern
Republican economic ideology. I contribute to this topic by using computational
text analysis methods to quantitatively characterize ideological language from the
past and track its persistence into modern political speech. The first chapter
tracks the persistence of segregationist language from the mid-20th Century in
economic speeches today. The second paper focuses on the persistence of
conservative and liberal language from the New Deal era. Finally, the third paper
focuses on the specific issue of immigration and compares attitudes of politicians
in the past vs. the present. I contribute to the economic history literature by
more comprehensively quantitatively linking language from the past and present
using innovative natural language processing methods and interpreting these
findings within the broader historical context.
Ideologies and the Corruption of Thought Joseph Gabel 2018-01-16 Edited and with
an introduction by Alan Sica. In 1975 Joseph Gabel published a modern masterpiece
which appeared in English as False Consciousness: An Essay on Reification.
Combining his special knowledge of existential psychiatry, axiology, Marxism, and
political history, Gabel proposed the utterly novel idea that victims of serious
mental disturbances (especially paranoia and schizophrenia) reproduce those
distorted thought patterns commonly associated with ideological beliefs at the
collective level. Such beliefs initially had been laid bare in the 1920s by
Gabel's intellectual progenitors, Karl Mannheim and George Lukacs. Gabel's
remarkable innovation was to transfer the private crisis of mental collapse into
the analytic framework previously reserved for ideological critique, making him an
expert on what was later called "the micro-macro problem." Ideologies and the
Corruption of Thought includes Gabel's essays over the last 40 years,
characteristically treating micro and macro theoretical matters simultaneously.
Originally written in French and German, they have been recast in idiomatic
English and bibliographically updated. Using a unique mode and vocabulary of
analysis, Gabel offers theoretical investigations of McCarthyism and Stalinism
(original and more recent types), as well as Althusser, Orwell, and Jonathan Swift
in his capacity as a psychiatric theorist. He also explores anti-Zionism, antiSemitism, and a fascinating case study of a paranoid who regarded himself as the
pope. In addition this volume includes a range of general commentaries on
ideological "thought," utopianism, and false consciousness. This rich feast of
social and political analysis and theory illuminates a range of contemporary
concerns: racism, utopian fantasy, ethnocentrism, anti-Semitism, the interplay of
social structure and mental illness, and ideological transformations of social
life, which only Gabel's unique mixture of the clinical and the political could
achieve. It will be studied with interest by all theorists and politically alert
readers in the social sciences, philosophy, and related fields of study.
Political Ideology in the Mexican Mural, 1920-1940 Robert Hudson Patterson 1963
The Politics of Cultural Despair Fritz Richard Stern 1974 "An enlightening and
solidly documented book of great value to those who would like to trace the
ideolgoical roots behind the most erratic and dramatic politics phases of modern
Germany."--"American Political Science Review""If only because it presents the
intellectual and emotional background to National Socialism with rare clarity and
penetrating analysis of its several and often sharply contrasting components, the
ably written and profoundly interesting book...would be of importance....With its
useful footnotes, selective bibliography and good index Professor Stern's study is
American scholarship at its best."-"International Affairs"
Working Women and State Policies in Taiwan Fen-ling Chen 2000 This book
concentrates on exploring the changing relationship between the state and working
women in Taiwan by incorporating social, economic, political, and ideological
factors into the historical analysis. It traces the history of state policies on
women's employment, the impact of family and gender ideology on women's
employment, women's role in capitalist development, and the influence of women's
movements on policy-making in Taiwan. Finally, it analyzes the Taiwanese welfare
regime in a gender-critical way.
Political Ideology and Voting Elinor Scarbrough 1984
Beyond the European Left Herbert Kitschelt 1990 Drawing on recent research on the
internal politics of the Belgian ecology parties, Agalev and Ecolo, this work
demonstrates how political careers in contemporary social movements lead to
activism in left-libertarian politics and influence political ideology. Beyond the
European Left is the first comprehensive survey of ecology parties in Europe that
presents detailed empirical information on the careers, organizational practices,
and political beliefs of the activists involved. The authors employ a new research
methodology—surveying party militants—that is better adapted to the study of
micropolitics than are expert interviews. Herbert Kitschelt and Staf Hallemans
show that European Green party activists express an egalitarian and libertarian
vision of a desirable social order that builds on, but radically transforms, ideas
of the traditional socialist European left. The authors then examine the debates
and disagreements among militants on political objectives and the consequences of
conflicting views for party organization and strategy. Their findings illuminate
the unique dynamics of left-libertarian politics in a number of Western European
countries with obvious relevance to current developments in Eastern Europe.
Feminism in American Politics Claire Knoche Fulenwider 1980 Copublished with the
Eagleton Institute of Politics, Rutgers University.
Ideology and Strategy Leif Lewin 2006-11-23 Ideology and Strategy is an analysis
of issues in Swedish parliamentary history over the past 100 years. Leif Lewin has
chosen eight issues and scrutinized them using traditional analysis and,
importantly, game-theoretic reasoning.
Kapital und Ideologie Thomas Piketty 2020-03-11 Mit dem Weltbestseller "Das
political-history-and-the-analysis-of-ideology

1/3

Downloaded from wisbygg.no on August 10, 2022 by guest

nationalist ideology; a clear analysis of the major competing paradigms and
theories of nations and nationalism; a critical account of the often opposed
histories and periodization of the nation and nationalism; and an assessment of
the prospects of nationalism and its continued global power and persistence. Broad
and comparative in scope, the book is strongly interdisciplinary, drawing on ideas
and insights from history, political science, sociology and anthropology. The
focus is theoretical, but it also includes a fresh examination of some of the main
historical and contemporary empirical contributions to the literature on the
subject. It will continue to be an invaluable resource for students of nationalism
across the social sciences.
Social Change and Politics in Turkey Kemal H. Karpat 1973
Western Political Thought Brian R. Nelson 1982 This text presents the terms,
ideas, and dilemmas of Western political thought through an analysis of a limited
number of major thinkers - from the pre-Socratics to the contemporary era. It
views the thinkers in historical context and examines them in terms of the
changing relationships of ethics and politics in Western political philosophy.
The Oxford Handbook of Political Ideologies Michael Freeden 2013-08-15 This is the
first comprehensive volume to offer a state of the art investigation both of the
nature of political ideologies and of their main manifestations. The diversity of
ideology studies is represented by a mixture of the range of theories that
illuminate the field, combined with an appreciation of the changing complexity of
concrete ideologies and the emergence of new ones. Ideologies, however, are always
with us. The Handbook is divided into three sections: The first is divided into
three sections: The first reflects some of the latest thinking about the
development of ideology on an historical dimension, from the standpoints of
conceptual history, Marx studies, social science theory and history, and leading
schools of continental philosophy. The second includes some of the most recent
interpretations and theories of ideology, all of which are sympathetic in their
own ways to its exploration and close investigation, even when judiciously
critical of its social impact. This section contains many of the more salient
contemporary accounts of ideology. The third focuses on the leading ideological
families and traditions, as well as on some of their cultural and geographical
manifestations, incorporating both historical and contemporary perspectives. Each
chapter is written by an expert in their field, bringing the latest approaches and
understandings to their task. The Handbook will position the study of ideologies
in the mainstream of political theory and political analysis and will attest to
its indispensability both to courses on political theory and to scholars who wish
to take their understanding of ideologies in new directions.
Politics, Ideology, and Literary Discourse in Modern China Kang Liu 1993-11-16
This collection of essays addresses the perception that our understanding of
modern China will be enhanced by opening the literature of China to more rigorous
theoretical and comparative study. In doing so, the book confronts the problematic
and complex subject of China's literary, theoretical, and cultural responses to
the experience of the modern. With chapters by writers, scholars, and critics from
mainland China, Hong Kong, and the United States, this volume explores the
complexity of representing modernity within the Chinese context. Addressing the
problem of finding a proper language for articulating fundamental issues in the
historical experience of twentieth-century China, the authors critically reexamine notions of realism, the self/subject, and modernity and draw on
perspectives from feminist criticism, ideological analysis, and postmodern theory.
Among the many topics explored are subjectivity in Chinese cultural theory,
Chinese gender relations, the viability of a Lacanian approach to Chinese
identity, the politics of subversion in Chinese reportage, and the ambivalent
status of the icon of paternity since Mao. At the same time this book offers a
probing look into the transformation that Chinese culture as well as the study of
that culture is currently undergoing, it also reconfirms private discourse as an
ideal site for an investigation into a real and imaginary, private and collective
encounter with history. Contributors. Liu Kang, Xiaobing Tang, Liu Zaifu, Stephen
Chan, Lydia H. Liu, Wendy Larson, Theodore Huters, David Wang, Tonglin Lu, Yingjin
Zhang, Yuejin Wang, Li Tuo, Leo Ou-fan Lee
State of the Union Nelson Lichtenstein 2002 In a fresh and timely
reinterpretation, Nelson Lichtenstein examines how trade unionism has waxed and
waned in the nation's political and moral imagination, among both devoted
partisans and intransigent foes. From the steel foundry to the burger-grill, from
Woodrow Wilson to John Sweeney, from Homestead to Pittston, Lichtenstein weaves
together a compelling matrix of ideas, stories, strikes, laws, and people in a
streamlined narrative of work and labor in the twentieth century. The "labor
question" became a burning issue during the Progressive Era because its solution
seemed essential to the survival of American democracy itself. Beginning there,
Lichtenstein takes us all the way to the organizing fever of contemporary Los
Angeles, where the labor movement stands at the center of the effort to transform
millions of new immigrants into alert citizen unionists. He offers an expansive
survey of labor's upsurge during the 1930s, when the New Deal put a white, male
version of industrial democracy at the heart of U.S. political culture. He debunks
the myth of a postwar "management-labor accord" by showing that there was (at
most) a limited, unstable truce. Lichtenstein argues that the ideas that had once
sustained solidarity and citizenship in the world of work underwent a radical
transformation when the rights-centered social movements of the 1960s and 1970s
captured the nation's moral imagination. The labor movement was therefore
tragically unprepared for the years of Reagan and Clinton: although technological
change and a new era of global economics battered the unions, their real failure
was one of ideas and political will. Throughout, Lichtenstein argues that labor's
most important function, in theory if not always in practice, has been the
vitalization of a democratic ethos, at work and in the larger society. To the
extent that the unions fuse their purpose with that impulse, they can once again
become central to the fate of the republic. State of the Union is an incisive
history that tells the story of one of America's defining aspirations.
The Politics of EU Accession Agnes Batory 2008-10-15 How do parties adopt and
change positions on the European question? How do they balance the demands placed
upon them by ideology, voters and participation in coalition government? What are
the sources of Euroskepticism, and how widespread is it among the parties and the
public? This book addresses these questions by examining the politics of Hungary’s
accession to the European Union, from the early 1990s to 2004. The book provides a
conceptually grounded yet accessible analysis of the way questions related to EU
membership, and European integration in general, are channelled into political
life. Starting with a comparative exploration of the impact of European
integration on party politics in Western and Eastern Europe, the book goes on to
review the Hungarian political parties’ history, ideological profiles, electoral
competition and coalition-building in government and opposition, as well as the
dynamics of public opinion. It will be of interest to academics concerned with the
contestation of European integration in EU member states, and specifically with
party politics in Central and Eastern European.
Marx and Engels's "German ideology" Manuscripts Terrell Carver 2014-12-17 Since
the 1920s, scholars have promoted a set of manuscripts, long abandoned by Marx and
Engels, to canonical status in book form as The German Ideology, and in particular
its 'first chapter,' known as 'I. Feuerbach.' Part one of this revolutionary study
relates in detail the political history through which these manuscripts were
editorially fabricated into editions and translations, so that they could
represent an important exposition of Marx's 'theory of history.' Part two presents
a wholly-original view of the so-called 'Feuerbach' manuscripts in a page-by-page
English-language rendition of these discontinuous fragments. By including the
hitherto devalued corrections that each author made in draft, the new text invites
the reader into a unique laboratory for their collaborative work. An 'Analytical
Introduction' shows how Marx's and Engels's thinking developed in duologue as they
altered individual words and phrases on these 'left-over' polemical pages.
New Possibilities for American Political History Samuel P. Hays 1964
The Concept of Ideology and Political Analysis Walter Carlsnaes 1981
German Nationalism and Religious Conflict Helmut Walser Smith 1995-01 The German
Empire of 1871, although unified politically, remained deeply divided along
religious lines. In German Nationalism and Religious Conflict, Helmut Walser Smith
offers the first social, cultural, and political history of this division. He
argues that Protestants and Catholics lived in different worlds, separated by an
"invisible boundary" of culture, defined as a community of meaning. As these
worlds came into contact, they also came into conflict. Smith explores the local
as well as the national dimensions of this conflict, illuminating for the first
time the history of the Protestant League as well as the dilemmas involved in
Catholic integration into a national culture defined primarily by Protestantism.
political-history-and-the-analysis-of-ideology

The author places religious conflict within the wider context of nation-building
and nationalism. The ongoing conflict, conditioned by a long history of mutual
intolerance, was an integral part of the jagged and complex process by which
Germany became a modern, secular, increasingly integrated nation. Consequently,
religious conflict also influenced the construction of German national identity
and the expression of German nationalism. Smith contends that in this religiously
divided society, German nationalism did not simply smooth over tensions between
two religious groups, but rather provided them with a new vocabulary for
articulating their differences. Nationalism, therefore, served as much to divide
as to unite German society. Originally published in 1995. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available
previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton
University Press. These paperback editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback editions. The goal of
the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University Press
since its founding in 1905.
Ideology and the Collapse of the Soviet System Neil Robinson 1995 The author of
this study analyzes the nature and historical evolution of Soviet ideology between
1917 and 1985 to demonstrate the structural importance of Soviet ideological
discourse and the uncertain place that it allocated to the Communist Party in the
Soviet political system. On the basis of this analysis, the author provides a
fresh interpretation of Gorbachev's political reforms. He describes the
ideological dynamic that underwrote the development of perestroika, how
Gorbachev's ideas on democratization sent contradictory messages to the Communist
Party and how this stimulated opposition to perestroika from party cadres and
Soviet society.
Ideologies and Political Theory
The Analysis of Ideology Raymond Boudon 1991-01-08 This work, by one of Europe's
foremost social theorists, presents a critical history of the concept of ideology.
The author's discussion ranges from the early conceptions of ideology to its
current usage in the works of Barthes, Foucault, Habermas and others. Boudon
develops a distinctive and original approach to the analysis of ideology. Drawing
on a series of case studies, he seeks to explain how and why social actors adhere
so readily to false or dubious ideas. In opposition to those views which associate
ideology with irrationalism, Boudon develops a rationalist theory which helps to
explain why certain ideas are believed by individuals and are thereby effective in
the social world. Rigorously argued and clearly written, this work is a major
restatement of Boudon's theoretical views and a timely intervention in current
debates. It will be of particular interest to students of sociology, politics and
philosophy.
Political Reason in the Age of Ideology Daniel Mahoney 2017-07-05 A little over
one hundred years after his birth, and not quite twenty-five years since his
death, interest in the French political philosopher and sociologist Raymond Aron
(1905-1983) continues to grow. Aron is now widely recognized as one of the most
significant intellectual figures of the postwar period, whose wide-ranging
reflections played a key part in preserving liberal democracy in Europe and
abroad. His sober analyses of modern society, his trenchant critique of
ideological politics and every form of totalitarianism, and his philosophical
reflections on politics and history have given powerful support to democratic
liberalism throughout the western world. Aron's work combines passion and
observation, disinterested reflection and love of liberty in a way that is an
imitable model for humane and balanced political reflection.In this stimulating
collection of essays, inspired by the centennial of Aron's birth, a distinguished
group of North American and European scholars?including Pierre Manent, Stanley
Hoffmann, Irving Louis Horowitz, Liah Greenfeld, Claude Lefort, and Aurelian
Craiutu?examine four key aspects of Aron's thought and work: his educative legacy;
his reflections on other philosophers and intellectuals; his distinctive approach
to international relations; and the unique character of his own political
reflection. The result is a masterful engagement with Aron's intellectual legacy
and a thoughtful coming to terms with the political and intellectual substance of
the twentieth century.
An Ideological History of the Communist Party of China: Three-Volume Set Qian
Zheng 2020-05 The Communist Party of China: An Ideological History of the
Communist Party of China is a scholarly 3 volume set, which is a very accessible
study of the largest ruling political party in the world, with over 90 million
members. The examination of the CPC and its powerful reach and influence into
every corner of the state, society and economy of China is imperative to anyone
interested in macro-geopolitical history. Due to the party's secrecy and tight
control over access to its historical archives, the CPC is also one of the least
understood of executive government bodies in the world. This comprehensive
exploration and account of the Party brings insights not revealed in most others
works on the subject in English. Written by renowned experts on CPC's history,
this comprehensive exploration and account traces the development of the thought
underlying the CPC's policies, methods, and actions since its establishment in
1921. Bringing together the best political scholars from China, the United States,
and the United Kingdom and working on this collection for more than three years,
the keys are provided to understand why the Communist Party of China is capable of
governing such a diverse and huge country while leading China to become the global
giant it is today. This insightful analysis of the Party's own narrative of its
ideological progress over nearly a century affords a view rarely available in any
other English-language publication about the Communist Party of China. Volume I
covers the period from the founding of the Party through a turbulent period of
armed revolutionary struggle to the establishment of the new China in 1949. Volume
II picks up there and continues through 1978, the year the Reform and Opening Up
policy was launched. Volume III traces the various policies and development of the
CPC's ideology through the Reform and Opening Up era up until the present time.
The key issues of each historical period are covered in great detail, with careful
analysis of the errors and rectification of errors that led to the ultimate
development of a sound Marxist policies suited to the actual current socioeconomic conditions of contemporary.To understand China, one has to understand the
Chinese Communist Party. China's economic rise, its human rights record, its
turbulent history and relations with the United States must be examined and
understood through the central issues related to how the ruling Communist
government works. This is the first monograph on the ideological history of the
Communist Party of China in the English-speaking world. Academics, students,
researchers, China affairs experts and any individual interested in political
science and current geopolitical realities will learn much from reading this soonto-be classic in contemporary Sino studies.
Politics, Theology and History Raymond Plant 2001-01-15 This major new book by a
prominent academic and an active politician ranges widely across the disciplines
of theology, political theory and philosophy. Lord Plant focuses on the role of
religious belief in argument about public policy in a pluralistic society. He
examines the political implications of Christian belief and its application in
political debate. The book discusses the place of religious belief in the
formation of policy and asks what issues in modern society might be the legitimate
objects of a Christian social and political concern.
Ideology and the Theory of Political Choice Melvin J. Hinich 1994-09-07 A
pioneering effort to integrate ideology with formal political theory
A Reexamination of the Socio-political History of Pakistan Hassan Nawaz Gardezi
1991 An analysis of the basic crisis of Pakistan which consists of an historically
widening gap between the ruling classes and the large masses of poor and powerless
people.
The Decline of Liberalism As an Ideology John H. Hallowell 2007-03 Many of the
earliest books, particularly those dating back to the 1900s and before, are now
extremely scarce and increasingly expensive. We are republishing these classic
works in affordable, high quality, modern editions, using the original text and
artwork.
Politics, Ideology and Football Fandom Radosław Kossakowski 2020-04-20 Football
fans and football culture represent a unique prism through which to view
contemporary society and politics. Based on in-depth empirical research into
football in Poland, this book examines how fans develop political identities and
how those identities can influence the wider political culture. It surveys the
turbulent history of Poland in recent decades and explores the dominant right-wing
ideology on the terraces, characterised by nationalism, ‘traditional’ values and
anti-immigrant sentiment. As one of the first book-length studies of fandom in
Eastern Europe, this book makes an important contribution to our understanding of
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society and politics in post-Communist states. Politics, Ideology and Football
Fandom is an important read for students and researchers studying sport, politics

political-history-and-the-analysis-of-ideology

and identity, as well as those working in sports studies and political studies
covering sociology of sport, globalisation studies, East European politics, ethnic
studies, social movements studies, political history and nationalism studies.
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